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Rosenberg Corey

From: Shayna Tucker <shaynatuckerlpc@gmail.com>
Sent: Sunday, March 12, 2017 9:56 PM
To: SHS Exhibits
Subject: Support for SB 860

Hello,  
 
My name is Shayna Tucker. I have been working as a licensed professional counselor in Portland for the past 
decade. The reimbursement rates from insurance companies are lower than what they were 25 years ago. Due to 
continuing rate drops and  insurance refusing to reimburse various CPT codes that are clinically appropriate for 
various clients, I have chosen not to serve people with private pay insurance. Medicaid reimburses more than 
any private pay company in Oregon. As a mental health provider with the same level of training as a physician 
assistant, the reimbursement should be equivalent.  
 
Thank you for supporting this bill! 
 
 
--  
Shayna Tucker,  MA, LPC 
516 SE Morrison St, Suite 705 
Portland, OR 97214 
Phone (503)719-3756  
www.pdx-counseling.com 

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: The information contained in this message is confidential, 
intended for the individual or entity named above. If the reader of this message is not the 
intended recipient, or the employee or agent responsible to deliver it to the intended 
recipient, you are hereby notified that any release, dissemination, distribution, or copying 
of this communication is strictly prohibited. If you have received this communication in 
error, please notify the author immediately by replying to this message and delete the 
original message. Thank you. 

 


